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ISC:UNRESTRICTED 

Community Association Response 
 
April 5, 2024 
 
Holly Allen 
1015 11th St SE 
Calgary, AB  T2G3E9 

 
Dear Holly: 
 
Re: Relocation of Smithbilt to 914 11 Street SE 
 
The Inglewood Community Association is pleased to provide initial support to your plan to move into a new 
location in Inglewood.  While you indicate you are requesting an unusual zoning for the location, your current 
and previous fabrication has integrated well into the community. 
 
We look forward to seeing the land use change application from the City and would invite you to speak to 
it at the monthly planning meeting in the ICA Hall when it is circulated by the City.  
 
If you have any questions, you can reach me at idi@icacalgary.com.   
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
INGLEWOOD COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
Planning Director 
 
Bruce MacDonnell, Director 
 
 

 
 
October 30, 2024 
 
Good morning Jay, it's Glen Kerr, the new Planning Chair writing. We are still in support of the Smithbuilt 
application, they have been a good neighbour! 
Glen 
 


